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This informative and supportive workshop is 
designed speciöcally for parents and guardians of 
örst-generation college-bound students. Navigating 

the college admissions process can be 
overwhelming—especially for families who may be 

unfamiliar with how it works. 

Understanding    the 
College    Admissions 
Process    for 

First-Generation 
Families

VIRTUAL FAMILY LITERACY WORKSHOPS

https://meet.google.com/oae-zdus-aqj

